
7/7/16 

 

The application was inadvertently submitted in April 2016 as describing the Q2 

2016 Children’s Television programming for KSMS-TV. The licensee has 

recognized this error, and the licensee is now amending the submission in order to 

provide correct information as to the Q2 2016 Children’s Television programming 

for KSMS-TV. 
 


